
LEGAL NOTICE 
NORTH SAGAMORE WATER DISTRICT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Under Chapter 40, Section 56, as amended by Chapter 369 of the Acts of 1982, 
and Chapter 79 of the Acts of 1983, the Board of Water Commissioners will 
conduct a public hearing on whether the North Sagamore Water District/Bourne 
portion should implement the Classification Act for Fiscal 2022. 
Said Hearing has been rescheduled for Monday, November 22, 2021 at 4:30 pm at 
North Sagamore Water District meeting room, 14 Squanto Road, Sagamore 
Beach, MA. 
At the hearing, the Commissioners shall take testimony as to what will be the 
residential factor, which will determine the share of taxes each classification will 
pay for FY2022, what will be the open space factor, and whether there will be a 
residential exemption and/or small commercial exemption. 
Per order of the North Sagamore Water District Commissioners. 
        Mark Melchionda, Chairperson 
 
November 19, 2021 


